


how achievable this is.  We are at full employment at the moment indeed we have a shortage of workers so
where are the workers going to come from? Does the plan take into account sites that are likely to become
available from insolvency of existing businesses in the city in the next few years as a result of recent economic
hits (Brexit, Covid, Ukraine related food and fuel supply issues, inflation, more home working etc).  The site is
not green belt land but it is under cultivation, and once lost as arable land this can not be recovered.  The
planners should prioritise finding a more suitable brownfield site in a more appropriate location.

In conclusion, I would suggest that the Eckington Way site is not included for development in the Draft Local
Plan.
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